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I hope everyone will be off to a great start in 2016.

In the past few years, we have received few submissions from our members for

participation in the Pan-SIG Conference, the JALT national conference's annual

LLL-SIG forum, or our mini- Conferences. These are great opportunities for you to

share the wealth and let others bathe in the brilliance of your experience and knowledge.

We welcome you to be part of the programs that are vetted by our SIG's

officers through an allocation of forum slots which our SIG is offered at the national

and Pan-SIG conferences.

Recently, the classroom becomes an interesting place where older learners share their

stories of experiencing ups and downs in life. They try to speak English as much as they

can.

Best Wishes to everyone in 2016, the year of the monkey.



